
Join us for a restaurant charity event at  

Niffer’s Place in Auburn  
on Tuesday, August 20th  

at raise funds to benefit the  
Auburn Junior High School PTO.

Dine with us for lunch, dinner or carry out and sign AJHS to your 
receipt. Niffer’s will donate 10% of the signed receipt sales back to 

AJHS PTO to help fund teacher and student needs!


